
COVID-19 Tribal Council Previous Updates 2020-21 
 

July 1, 2021: The Tribe is no longer requiring masks on Government Campus and have removed 
the temperature check stations in all building. Specific work areas and duties may continue to 
require masking due to the nature of the job. 

Onsite visitors and meetings remain limited. Campus access will be reevaluated on August 1st, 
2021.  

April 16, 2021: There has been an increase in positive COVID-19 cases in the Grand Ronde 
Community. As a result, Education has paused all activities for the next two weeks and the Tribe 
is temporarily returning to Phase 2 of its reopening plan for that same timeframe. Although some 
staff may be working remotely, we will continue to provide services and meet the needs of Tribal 
Members and the Community. Please continue to watch the Tribe’s Facebook page for future 
announcements. November 16, 2020: We are aware of the governor’s latest “freeze” to help slow 
the spread of COVID-19 in Oregon. After careful consideration, the Tribe has made the decision 
to maintain its current operations for the Tribal Government. Tribal Campus will also remain 
closed to visitors at this time. Come Wednesday,  
 
November 18, 2020, if you feel it is in your best interest to work remotely, we encourage you do 
so with the approval of your supervisor. We have done a great job keeping the virus contained 
but we all must do our part to protect ourselves, family, and coworkers from this virus. Wash and 
sanitize your hands, wear masks, and social distance. If you develop any symptoms related to the 
virus, please contact your medical provider immediately, the clinic will continue to be a resource 
for testing and advice. You can call 503-879-2032 for triage support or questions. We are closely 
monitoring the situation and we will continue to evaluate if any changes need to be made. Please 
watch the Tribe’s COVID website and Facebook page for the latest information and future 
updates. 
 


